
NATIONAL JUDICIAL ACADEMY 
 

Dated : 20.03.2025 
NOTICE 

 
 
Subject :  Rescheduling of interviews for the position of Additional Director 

(Research & Training) NJA - Regarding 
 
 
A recruitment Notification dated 03.06.2024 for the position of Additional 

Director (Research & Training), National Judicial Academy has been published by the 
Academy and the interviews for the said position were originally scheduled on 
25.03.2025 at Supreme Court of India. 
 

However, due to administrative exigencies, the said interviews will now be held 
on 27.03.2025 (Thursday) at Supreme Court of India, Main Supreme Court Building, 
Tilak Marg, New Delhi.  
 

This is for kind information of all the shortlisted candidates, with a request to 
reach the venue by 02.00 p.m. on 27.03.2025. 
 
 

Registrar (Administration) 
 


